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Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 043 of 2021 - re - Refurbishment work
on Marfa breakwater at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir in lI-Fliegu ta’ Kemmuna

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the
Refurbishment work on Marfa breakwater at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir in II-Fliegu ta’ Kemmuna,
mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 043 of 2021, has been completed.

Local Notice to Mariners No 043 of 2021 is hereby CANCELLED.

Transport Malta is the Authority for Transport in Malta set up by ACT XV of 2009



